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RE: Falcon Highlands Metropolitan District Legal Water Supply 

 

This letter is in response to your letter dated September 20th, 2022, regarding the potential 

discrepancy of the total legal water supply for Falcon Highlands Metropolitan District (FHMD) 

between JDS-Hydro/RESPEC (JDS) and the Division of Water Resources (DWR).  

Our original legal water supply table in the Water Resources Report for the Falcon Highlands 

South subdivision did not account for the following allocations (depicted in acre-feet of 100-

year water (AF100), and acre-feet of 300-year water (AF300)):  

- A 2% depletion/relinquishment of the non-tributary (NT) water in case number 01CW65 

 Amounting to 2.31 AF100 or 0.71 AF300.  

- A 2% depletion of the non-tributary (NT) water in case number 83CW134 

 Amounting to 1.29 AF100 or 0.43 AF300 

While return flows from the findings listed above more than meet the depletion requirements, 

said return flows are inside the designated basin and not in the same area of the water right.  

The letter also mentions that our calculations do not take into account the 4% relinquishment 

requirement for not non-tributary (NNT) Denver aquifer water inside the designated 

groundwater basin.  However, per the 143-BD findings: 

“The Designated Basin Rules require that at least four percent (4%) of the amount of 
water withdrawn annually must be returned to the uppermost aquifer in the vicinity of 
the permitted point or points of withdrawal.” 

Since all of the water from findings 141-BD, 142-BD, and 143-BD are utilized by the FHMD 

system and sent to the Woodmen Hills wastewater treatment plant via various lift stations, 

roughly 50% of the water from these aquifers is discharged back into the designated basin.  

Therefore, much less than 96% (for 143-BD) and 98% (for 141-BD/142-BD) of the water is 

consumed, and full withdrawal is allowable.  This has been accepted by the District 10 

commissioner for depletions for approximately 20 years.  

An exhibit showing the locations of FHMD’s wells, Woodmen Hills’ wastewater treatment plant, 

and the designated basin boundary is provided below, along with an updated legal supply 

table. 

After reviewing FHMD findings, determinations, and decrees, our calculated updated legal 

supply available to the District is 638.20 AF100, and 212.73 AF300.  This total includes calculated 

relinquishments/returns of 3.42 AF100 and 1.14 AF300. 

Also discussed in the letter is a well permit (272880) issued on March 6, 2007, for the historic 

use of a well first put to beneficial use on December 9, 1955.  We were unable to find any 

record of the well stating that it was abandoned or put to beneficial use.  There’s also no 

physical record of the well that we have been able to find.  



 
 

If there are any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Sincerely,  

 

Ryan Mangino, PE 

Ryan.mangino@respec.com 

  



 
 

Basins and Infrastructure Exhibit 

 

 

 



 
 

Updated Legal Supply Table 

 


